
 

 

 

 

 

 

28 September 2021 

Dear Parents / Carers 

Applications for Secondary School Places September 2022 

 

Year 6 is an incredibly busy year for both children and for you as parents. Restrictions 
have made it more challenging to share information face to face however we thought 
that the attached time line may be helpful for you as we approach key deadlines for 
Secondary School applications. 

 

Date / Deadline Stage in Application Process 

21 October Results of Kent Test – by email if you applied online 

1 November Deadline for applications for a place at Secondary 
school; there are 4 choices on this form. Use them all! 

1 March 2022 National Offer day – confirmation of Secondary School 
place offered to your child 

From 1 March 
2022 

Parents may submit appeals from this date 

 

As you will have noted, the results of the Kent Test are during the last week of the 
school term. If your child sat the Kent Test and you would like any advice or guidance 
following receipt of your child’s results then we will be very pleased to help you during 
that time and ahead of the October half term. In the event that your child does not 
achieve the published aggregate score for Grammar School but you wish to appeal, 
then you should nominate your preferred Grammar School as your first school 
preference in order to ensure that you are entitled to appeal.  

If your child did not sit the Kent Test but you would also like some support or guidance, 
please also contact us! As a reminder, applications for Secondary School places 
should be made using the following link; 

www.kent.gov.uk/ola 

Kind regards 

 

 

Mr I Witts 
Executive Headteacher 

 

http://www.kent.gov.uk/ola

